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You may already be aware of this campaign launched by Blackpool Sixth Form College as there has 

been a lot of coverage on local radio and social media. We would like to tell you that Carleton Green 

is joining the ‘BeTheMiracle’ national campaign this Christmas. This important campaign aims to 

raise awareness and funds to support children who live in poverty in the UK. 

To support the project, we along with many schools, colleges and community groups across our 

country are uniting to learn and sing a new song called ‘A Christmas Miracle’, which was released on 

2nd December on iTunes, Amazon and other media providers. We would like to invite you to 

purchase the song, which costs just 79p, and learn it with your child.  

Blackpool Sixth Form band are coming into school on Monday 12th to perform a selection of festive 

songs including ‘A Christmas Miracle’ which we will sing. Sections of what we perform will be filmed 

and uploaded to the schools twitter page and campaign page for A Christmas Miracle.  

We also hope to perform our version of ‘A Christmas Miracle’ at the Rossall Carol Service.   

The profits made from the campaign will be donated to The Children’s Society.  

Thank you so much for your support.  

If you do not wish your child to be filmed, please let us know at school.  

Christmas holidays are fast approaching (Gulp!! Panic!!) which means quite a few things to most but 

especially to people in a school!!  Not only is there the buying and wrapping of gifts for the home but 

there are School Christmas Lunches, parties, productions, discos as well as our annual Candlelit Carol 

Service at Rossall to consider.  Each of these events have been carefully considered to not only allow 

the children to enjoy new experiences but they have been planned as means of our coming together 

as a family to celebrate.  We have evening performances for our Infant Play and the Candlelit Carol 

Service to allow our working parents to participate as well.  

We really want all the infant children to attend the evening performance on 20th December as they 

each play a vital role in making the performance special.  With every absent child, the production is 

lacking that bit more.  We equally want every child in our school to attend our Candlelit Carol 

Service as again each child has a role to play in the proceedings and it is the only event out of the 

year where we can come together as a whole school.   

Once again social media is causing problems outside of school.  As mentioned in our newsletter issue 

80 the app musical.ly is one to avoid.   It has very poor privacy settings if any.  You also cannot delete 

the app fully so if your child has this app and you wish to disable but also protect privacy have a look 

at this link: 

http://www.accountdeleters.com/musically/ 

http://www.accountdeleters.com/musically/


Your Weekly Newsletter  
Issue 93 Week Ending 9th  December 2016 

 Fly high. Soar 

 

 

  

How to delete a Musically 

account? (with pictures) 

www.accountdeleters.com 

This manual shows how to remove a 

musical.ly account on an iPhone. Follow the 

instructions and close your Musically 

profile. 

 

  

 

Well done to the following children for being our stars this week: 

Sophia Oxley,   Ava-Mae Jaffier,    Jessica Williams,    Cole Chappell,    Isabella Ibbison,                   

Daniel Crompton,   Mia Hanmore,   Evie Crompton,   Matthew Kirkham,   Mia Dale and  Katie Healey. 

   

Please look at the dates for events that are coming up.  The PTFA will be running a disco for 

Christmas on the 15th December.  This will run with a session for the infants first and then the juniors 

as normal.    

http://www.accountdeleters.com/musically/
http://www.accountdeleters.com/musically/
http://www.accountdeleters.com/musically/
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Plea for help!  If you are able to offer us some of your time for hearing readers we would be greatly 

appreciative.  Please let the office know, thank you. 

Dates to note  
(this list is by no means exhaustive so please keep looking for additional events and information) 
Thursday 15

th
 December  - Christmas Lunch at School 

– Christmas PTFA Disco. 
Friday 16

th
 December – Christmas Jumper Day   

Monday 19
th

 December – Little Chicks’ and Ducklings’ Nativity. 
Tuesday 20

th
 December – Infant Christmas Play 

Wednesday 21
st

 December – Family Christmas Candlelit Carol Service at Rossall Chapel. 
Thursday 22

nd
 December – School Closes for Christmas at 14:30 

Friday 6
th

 January 2017 – school is open for the Spring Term.  This day is a Design and Technology day so please 
send your children in clothes that you don’t mind the children getting messy. 

 
 
 
 
 

We really want 100% attendance and Zero late arrivals to school.  Which class will win each week? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Thank you for your ongoing support with all that takes place in and out of school. 
 
Susan McGrath Headteacher at Carleton Green Community School 

 Yellow Ducklings   

97% with 0 lates 

 Brown Ducklings 

94% with 1 late  

Parrots 

98% with 3 lates 

Herons 

95 % with 7 lates 

Robins  

 96% with 1 late 

Owls  

93% with 3 lates 

Doves 

95% with 7 lates 

Kestrels 

97% with 4 lates 

Hawks 

90% with 4 lates 

Falcons 

95% with 0 lates 

Eagles  

98% with 3 lates 

Well done everyone for making 

it to school! 
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